
Ball Pond Advisory Committee 

New Fairfield Town Hall 

4 Brush Hill Road 

New Fairfield, CT 06812 

 

The October 4, 2023 BPAC Meeting has been canceled. 

 A Special Meeting will be held at a later date. 

 

 

 

Received by email on 10/4/2023 @ 8:39 a.m. 

By Tricia Quinn, Asst. Town Clerk, New Fairfield 

 

 


